
Email Updates
Readers of  this  blog will  know that  our  email  updates (which allows you to
subscribe to receive our new content directly into your inbox) had been broken
for a while. The service we used, Feedburner, is no longer operational. We’re
happy to say that we’ve now created a new email update subscription service for
Conflict of Laws .net. You can subscribe here (the link is also permanently in the
menu to the right.)

The  blog  has  been  updated  to  the  latest  software  available,  and  we  hope
everything is working as it should be. If you spot a problem or bug, just let us
know.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2014/email-updates/
http://www.feedblitz.com/f/?Sub=94374&cids=1
https://conflictoflaws.de/contact/
https://conflictoflaws.de/contact/

